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The Department of Merchant Shipping has issued a circular to owners, bareboat charterers, 
managers and representatives of ships flying the Cyprus flag, advising them of their obligation under 
the Merchant Shipping (Official Logbooks, Ship's Articles and Annual Lists) Regulations 2001 and 
2012 (PI 451/2012) to submit their annual lists of seafarers engaged, discharged and repatriated for 
the period between January 1 and December 31 2013.
An annual list (Form MS50) should be compiled in respect of each vessel and submitted by email to 
the department as an Excel spreadsheet file by no later than April 1 2014. Ship's articles pages 
need not be sent to the department.
In case of the deletion of a vessel from the Register of Cyprus Ships or transfer of ownership, the 
annual list must be completed up to the date of deletion or delivery to the new owner and sent 
electronically to the department.
For further information on this topic please contact Vassilis Psyrras at Andreas Neocleous & Co LLC 
by telephone (+357 25 110 000), fax (+357 25 110 001) or email (vassilis.psyrras@neocleous.com). 
The Andreas Neocleous & Co LLC website can be accessed at www.neocleous.com.
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